
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of July 13, 2020 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:36 pm. 

 

In attendance were President Anne Myers, Treasurer Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita 

Wilkinson, Directors Susan Acosta and Paul Hives, Dan Akins and Steve Brown. 

 

Old Business: 

1. Minutes from the June meeting were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 

carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report:  

Total Deposits for June: $822.50 Expenses $1379.41. Bank balance as of 6/30/2020: 

$15,445.90. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried.  

3. Mosquito control – Taylor exterminating will be asked to give us another treatment. 

4. 2
nd

 pressure washing and painting large rear gazebo floor still needs to be done. 

 

New Business:  

1. Anne will rework our signage that needs to be replaced and put more emphasis on being 

responsible for one’s own dog’s behavior and damages. Also considering additional 

directional signs leading into the park. 

2. Rita will send postcards to members who haven’t renewed after an email reminder. 

3. First Aid Kits: We discussed doing away with them or purchasing weatherproof 

containers. 

4. Mulch: One more pile will be delivered and the tree service will help spread it. We will 

also offer the company a spot to post a sign in exchange for future dumping/bobcat use. 

5. We will consider installing some agility equipment. 

6. Steve will hang carpenter bee traps (to be purchased,) supervise young volunteers (paid, 

if necessary $12/hr.) in the digging out of silt at fence lines as well as trenches for 

drainage pipe. 

7. We approved purchasing more large stones, 8” – 10”, to abate erosion. These can be 

installed when trenches for the drainage pipes are dug. 

8. Drainage pipe at one cement pad is clogged again. A drainage company will be contacted 

to come assess the problem. 

9. We voted unanimously to accept Paul Hives as Director at Large 2. 

10. A patron asked about hosting a party for her dog in the park. We will allow it as long as 

park rules are followed: no alcohol, no food, no excluding other park patrons, entry fees 

must be paid.  

11. Robinson & Son’s will be asked to increase mowing frequency until September, if 

possible, and they will be paid more per visit as an incentive. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:53 pm. 


